
 

 

 

September 2014 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Law & Politics are running a visit to the Houses of Parliament and the Supreme Court on Monday 

15th December meeting at East Grinstead train station at 8:30am and returning at 

5.30pm. We have 20 spaces which are being offered on a first come, first served basis. The visit 

will include a presentation at the Supreme Court and an opportunity to watch a case and an 

escorted tour of the Houses of Parliament. At the Supreme Court students will be subject to airport 

security and therefore should not bring any sharp metal objects such as nail scissors or pen knives. 

 

I strongly recommend that students bring either a packed lunch or money to buy lunch at the 

Supreme Court visitor’s café. 
 

The cost of the trip is £35 per student which covers the train fare and insurance. Cheques should be 

made payable to Sackville School or if you wish you can pay via the online payment system.  Full 

payment must be received by Monday 22nd September. 

 

Please sign and return the parent’s consent form attached and the permission slip below to confirm. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs J Fleming 

Curriculum Leader of Business, Law & Economics 

______________________________________________________________________ 

 

To: Mrs Fleming 

 

Name of student ……………………………………………………………………………       Form …………………… 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the Law and Politics visit to the Supreme Court and Houses 

of Parliament on Monday 15th December 2014 and return to school at approximately 5.30pm. 

 

I enclose a cheque for £35 made payable to Sackville School/I have forwarded £35 to Sackville 

School via the online payment system (please delete as appropriate) 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………………………… Parent/Carer       Date …….…………… 

 

 


